Belgian Draft Horse Alliance
Board of Directors Video Conference
October 18, 2022
The Alliance board video conference was called to order at 7:38 pm by Alliance President Scott Seymour. The following were present for the meeting: Justin Berry, Tracie Brockhoff, Lisa Eller, Michelle Keaffaber, Larry Piergallini, Walter Schaefer, Jr., and Scott Seymour. Levi Beachy, David Moser, and Corbly Orndorff were not present.
Four scholarship applications were turned into the Belgian Draft Horse Alliance. The board of directors reviewed all applications.
The board of directors discussed the current scholarship application requirements and potential changes. The board will discuss the changes during the December meeting.
Justin Berry moved to award Eva Rhoads and Hallee Glair $1,000 and Riley and Ryann Steinbrick $500.
Tracie Brockhoff seconded the motion.
Motion carried unanimously.

Michelle Keaffaber will notify all scholarship recipients and invite them to be recognized at the upcoming annual meeting in December.

Scott Seymour updated the board on the raffle item. The committee will have more information during the December meeting.

Michelle Keaffaber reminded the board of directors of upcoming deadlines for the December meeting.

Justin Berry updated the board of directors about the new NABC apparel.

Lisa moved to adjourn the meeting.
Justin Berry seconded the motion.
Motion carried unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm

Signed:
Michelle Keaffaber
Secretary, Belgian Draft Horse Alliance


